
 

I wanted to let you know that my company, Perry/Reece Casting, is available and would 

like to meet you to discuss your casting needs.  I have been casting for over 30 years and 

am best known for my work on “Ordinary People,” “Cocoon,” “Midnight Express,” and 

“The Jerk,” to name a few. I have also been packaging films both in the United States and 

Internationally for many years.   

 

I have assembled a young and experienced staff, which I am quite proud of.  My partner 

in Perry/Reece Casting is Amy Reece. Amy began her career in the industry as an actress. 

She is not only a savvy businesswoman, but also an insightful presence in the audition 

room.  A major priority to my entire staff is that readings are run with kindness and 

respect towards actors.  During the past seven years, Amy and I, along with our 

associates, Christine Babayans and Brooke Davis, have cast over 100 movies-of-the-

week and miniseries for Levinson Productions.  These projects aired on NBC, the 

Hallmark Channel, Lifetime Network, Spike TV, and the Ion Channel.   We have also 

continued our casting and packaging of independent films. 

 

Our casting department has over 3000 demo reels and working knowledge of Breakdown 

Express, IDVD, IMovie, and Now Casting.  My entire office is familiar with all 

generations and ethnicities of actors and would love to cast any of your projects.  We are 

available to meet at any time.  Please contact me at (310) 422-1581 and visit our website, 

http://perryreececasting.com.   Our resume is attached for you to view.  You will not be 

disappointed with the quality of service that Perry/Reece Casting offers. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Penny Perry 


